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Re: Hecate Solar 18-334-El-BGN
I am a retired teacher and concerned Ohio resident. I urge support for the Hecate Solar farm
being proposed for Highland County. I urge the Ohio Power Siting Board to grant the
necessary certificate, so this important project can go forward. This wind farm will produce
important economic gains for the area including increased jobs, and desperately needed money
for schools. There will also be improved health benefits, such as decreased asthma cases. I
stand with local residents who enthusiastically support this project. Ohio needs renewable
energy produced in Ohio, and this will be an important step in that direction. Thank you.
Stephen Ploetz 

mailto:docketing@puco.ohio.gov
mailto:sploetz6@gmail.com


This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities 

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on 

1/29/2019 9:49:06 AM

in

Case No(s). 18-0334-EL-AGG

Summary: Public Comment received via website electronically filed by Docketing  Staff on
behalf of Docketing.


	Support Hecate Solar in Highland Co

